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22nd June 2020 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

We write to you with updated information regarding wider school re-opening after successfully re-opening for a growing 

number of pupils since 1st June.   

The government continue to provide guidance on schools reopening more widely and we have been encouraged to 

welcome back more pupils if we can so safely and we have capacity. We believe it is unlikely we have capacity to allow 

large numbers of additional pupils back to school due to the health and safety guidance we must follow currently.  

We want to make sure that all parents/carers of children in the current priority groups are given opportunity for your child 

to return to school this academic year. Therefore:  

If you are a keyworker, and it is essential that your child attends school as you are at work or returning to work in the 

near future, then please get in touch via phone 0115 9190199.  

We have to prioritise children of keyworkers, as well as our most vulnerable pupils, for spaces. Keyworkers are those 

defined as critical to the COVID-19 response – our keyworker list and prioritisation can be found on our website.  

Currently, we are planning to be open for all pupils in September, but we are waiting for further government guidance 

about the details of this and the situation may change dependent on the country continuing to meet the 5 tests set out by 

the government.  

Thank you for your support,  

Mr. Fowlie 

Headteacher 

 


